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Public Service Announcement

Fuel Tax Rebate Program

Start Date: February 27, 2018
End Date: March 16, 2018
Nunavut 45 sec

The Department of Finance is accepting applications from harvesters, outfitters, tourism
operators and quarriers for the Fuel Tax Rebate Program.

You may be eligible for a rebate for gasoline or diesel used in vehicles engaged in off-
road activities, including snowmobiles, all-terrain vehicles (ATVs), motor boats,
motorcycles and other licensed vehicles.

To qualify for the rebate, the fuel must be purchased in Nunavut and taxed under the
Petroleum Products Tax Act. Taxes paid on fuel used for personal or recreational use
are not eligible for a rebate.

For more information about the rebate program, please call 1-800-316-3324, email
petroleumtax@gov.nu.ca or visit www.gov.nu.ca/finance/information/fuel-tax-rebate-
program for an application form.
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